
COUNCIL MEETING 
Wednesday 21 April 2021
(Meeting No. 456) 1.00pm
Council Meetings will be held in Council  
Chambers, Leongatha and live streamed: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live
Attendance at the Council Meeting will be 
limited due to COVID-19 requirements. If 
you are interested in attending in person, 
please contact the Council Business 
team to reserve your place. Community 
members directly affected by a report in 
the current Agenda will be given 
precedence to attend if requests to 
attend exceed the capacity allowed.
Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) 
to submit questions to the Council 
Meeting. 
Refer to Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
councilmeetings
Please contact the Council Business 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings. 

members, volunteers and staff from 
community organisations and groups in South 
Gippsland to attend one or more of these 
workshops.
The workshops have been created to provide 
organisations with the tools and insights to 
help them explore what’s next in 2021, 
re-engage with supporters or members, plan 
projects and source funding for those projects.
For all the details and to register for the events, 
please go to: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
adaptable-communities-training
COMMUNITY LEADERSHIP PROGRAM
Round two of the Community Leadership Program 
is open and taking applications now.
If you would like to learn the skills to effectively 
work with others, strengthen your leadership 
capabilities, manage conflicts, delegate and meet 
objectives, this could be the program for you.
For more information and to apply visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/leadership
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/ 
southgippslandshirecouncil

COMMUNITY DAYS WITH ADMINISTRATORS
Council invite Expressions of Interest (EOI) to 
provide opportunities to present to or meet 
with Administrators. EOIs are to be submitted 
by 9.00am by the third Friday of each month.
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
communitydays
SHIFT: THE WORK LIFE BALANCE PROJECT
South Gippsland Shire Council’s Shift: The 
Work Life Balance project is offering 
community events after being on hold for 12 
months due to COVID-19.
The project aims to bring together people who 
work hours outside the ‘normal’ nine-to-five, be 
that in hospitals, aged care, the dairy industry, 
or first responders. 
Events will be run across 2021 and will take a 
variety of forms. The first of these events will 
be held at Gurneys Cidery on April 30 from 
12.30pm to 2.30pm.
For more information on the project, please go 
to: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/shift
ADAPTABLE COMMUNITIES TRAINING
South Gippsland Shire is providing a series of 
four free workshops across 2021 that have 
been designed to help community 
organisations recover from the challenges of 
2020. We are encouraging all community 

At South Gippsland Shire Council’s 
meeting on 14 April, Administrators 
endorsed the Proposed 2021/22 
Council Budget and the Proposed 
2021/22 to 2030/31 Financial Plan. 
The Council Budget and Financial Plan 
are fundamental to Council’s function 
as they outline how future operations 
will be funded. At it’s core, the Budget 
outlines Council’s aspirations for 
the next four financial years - how it 
intends to serve the community and 
deliver services and capital works.
The 2021/22 Council Budget is just one 
part of the 2021/22 to 2024/25 budget 
and includes a number of exciting 

priorities for this financial year such 
as the Korumburra Hub project, Great 
Southern Rail Trail extension and the 
redevelopment of the Little Commercial 
Street Streetscape in Korumburra.
Now that it has been endorsed by 
Council, the Proposed 2021/22 Council 
Budget and Proposed 2021/22 to 
2030/31 Financial Plan are out for 
community feedback. 
We strongly encourage all community 
members to have a look at it and 
provide constructive feedback where 
possible. You can find the documents 
on Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Budget 2021/22 ready for review
South Gippsland Shire Council News

SOUTH GIPPSLAND 

Need help getting your P plates?
Log 120 hours of driving experience with the help of a volunteer 
supervising driver.

The TAC L2P program helps young learner drivers with no access to a 
supervising driver, or vehicle, get experience on the road. Learners are 
matched with a fully licensed volunteer and a practice vehicle to help 
them reach the minimum 120 hours required to apply for a probationary 
licence.

The program is free to join and we have volunteers ready to help you!
Please phone Denise Trani on 5662 9200 for more information. 


